Veliz, Kim
Ly

From: Jeff Bader <jeffbader.com@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, November 27, 2018 12:41 PM
To: City Recorder

Cc D. B, Erica Bader

Subject: Proposed Aurara Airport Expansion
Kim Veliz,

The purpose of this email is to express that my family is opposed to the Aurora Airport Expansion for the
following reasons:

1. Negative impact to nearby home values

2. Increased aircraft noise

3. Increased traffic congestion in the region, particularly on and around the already-problematic portion of
I-5 at Boone Bridge

4. Conversion of farmland to industrial warehouses

5. Inadequate public process

Thank you Kim,
Jeff and Erica Bader

14555 NE Mulligan Ct, Aurora, OR 97002
503-871-1081



